
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter - Autumn 2021 
 Year 4 children and staff 

are looking forward to 

an exciting, busy and 

successful new year. This 

newsletter is to keep 

parents/carers informed 

of some key events and 

information. 

PE 

PE will be on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. 

Tuesday’s PE session will 

be taken by the Class 

Teacher, Mr Kelly and 

Thursday’s session will 

be led Newcastle United 

Federation. The Tuesday 

session will be indoors 

and the Thursday session 

will be outdoors.  

 
 

 

Topic 

Our topic for the first 

half-term will be ‘Food 

Glorious Food’. We are 

reading the classic story 

of, ‘Oliver Twist’ and we 

will be learning about 

healthy eating and (in 

Science) about the 

digestive system. It’s 

possible that we might 

have a trip organised 

towards the end of the 

half-term! 

PE Kit 

House points will be 

awarded to children who 

wear the correct school 

PE kit. Its white t-shirts 

and black shorts, leggings 

or jogging trousers. 
Arrival and Collection 

Year 4 pupils should 

arrive in the classroom 

between 8.30am and 

8.45am. The idea behand 

this ‘staggered’ arrival is 

to prevent crowding at 

the school gates. You 

can allow your child to 

walk by themselves from 

the school gate to the 

classroom. Children 

must be collected from 

the classroom door at 

3.15pm. 

Online Learning 

Please check with your child that they know all the log-

in details for their online work. They have been given 

the log-in details for all of the learning platforms used in 

Year 4. Homework will be set online. They can access 

the homework from Monday and must have it 

completed by Friday. Remember that you should be able 

to access the online work through iPads, laptops, Xbox 

and Play-station devices. Please let the office know if 

your child has any obstacles to accessing their online 

work. 

 


